
What's Happening in East Donegal Township

The project was completed in the late Spring/early Summer of 2023 and can be seen from PA Rt 441, across the street
from the new Dollar General store.  You can see the riparian buffer as well as the change in the streambanks all the way
from the roadway.  This project is intended to improve water quality along the reach and in to Marietta Borough, as
well as handle storm events in a way that prolongs the life of the streambank.  Below are some images of the project
after it was completed.
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